
 

Parish Notices 

14th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 6th JULY 2025 

 

1. Today, second collection will be taken for the Seminary fund.  

 

2. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your 

monthly church support fund.  

 

3. We are pleased to announce that our church now offers a convenient online 

giving option through a secure QR Code system. For those who would like to 

make electronic offerings, donations, or contributions to the Church Support 

Fund, please visit the Help Desk after the service. Our team will be happy to assist 

you in scanning the QR Code and completing your contribution quickly and 

easily. Thank you for your continued support and generosity.  

 

4. We request all the parents whose children are studying catechism to take the 

catechism registration form from the parish office. We request the BEC leaders 

of the area to assist the parents for the same.  

 

5. Kindly visit the Cathedral website for church notices, Mass schedule, Daily 

reflections etc….(Web: https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/ )  

 

6. The New Delhi YMCA Education Center offers professional and skilled-based 

courses. Kindly see the notice board.  

 

7. We resume catechism classes for our children from 13th July after the 9 Am 

Mass.  

 

8. Those who would like to participate in the Hindi or English Church Choir 

kindly give your name in the parish office.  

 

9. We’re going to start Music classes for our Parish Children. Those who are 

interested kindly give your name to Fr. Richard Minj. (Keyboard and Guitar). The 

last date to register is 20th July 2025.  

 

10. The Commissions for Family, BEC, and Laity & Women of the Archdiocese 

of Delhi is organizing the 5th World Day of Grandparents and the Elderly on 

Sunday, 13th July 2025 at DCC Hall. For more details, kindly check the notice 

board. 
 

 

Fr Francis Swaminathan 

Parish Priest 

https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/

